
ADDRESS REPLY TO
ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

ALASKA ROAD COMMISSION

JUNEAU, ALASKA

February %, 2946

we. Dassatti

Dear Sirt
fe anknowledged ef your letter ef

Yevruary 22 requesting the extension of the
Badger read upstreas about 3,000 feet. -

The Alaska Road has no funds
for new voad conetrustionbut I am informed.

by Mr. Smith, the Highway Snginesr
that thie request has been presented te hisoffice and ie under consideration by the
Territerial Beard eof Road Comniesionas

Very truly yours,

I.P. Taylor
Desire Chief Engineer, Alaska Road Commieston

oct Me. Saith
iy. Wash


